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Friday 23rd February   

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Chocolate Bingo and Easter Chicks – Thursday 21st March  
 

To further our fundraising this term we will be holding a Chocolate Bingo event on Thursday 21st March, 3:30 
– 4:30.  
 
 The event will take place in the school hall. The event costs £2 per person and includes:  
 

• 4 games of bingo – 2 bingo cards (2 lines and 2 full houses)  

• 2 games of ‘Children’s bingo’ (stand up, sit down)  
 
If you would like to take part in the event please register your interest on your scopay account and state how 
many adults and children will be attending. You will pay for and receive your tickets on the night.  
The prizes will include a range of Easter Chocolate treats (which have been kindly donated by the events 
team). All adults, parents, grandparents, etc, are welcome to join us for this family event.  
 
There will be a tuck shop available for cold drinks and snacks.   
 
If you are able to help out in anyway, such as selling tuck, can you please speak to a member of the Events 
Team. 
 
In addition to this we will be also selling knitted chicks filled with a crème egg. If your child would like to buy 
one, they can do so in class for £1. These will be available to buy from Monday 4th March.  
 
All proceeds from the Easter chick sales will go towards the Father Hudson Appeal. Proceeds from the Easter 
Bingo will go towards the School Events Team fund.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.    
   
 
Mrs Whalley and The Events Team  
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